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Reminder: PACs and Other Committees Must Comply With Updates  
to the FEC’s Password System

As discussed in our November 29, 2018 mailing, the Federal Election Commission 
(FEC) rolled out changes to its Electronic Filing Password Assignment System, 
requiring PACs and other committees’ passwords to have two-factor authentication. The 
FEC has further updated the system to send new password approval emails only to those 
listed on the Statement of Organization (Form 1).

Committees that have not already updated their electronic filing password with the FEC 
should confirm the email on the most recent Form 1 is correct prior to requesting a new 
password. For committees that are filing on a semi-annual cycle in 2019, the July 31 
report may be the first report that requires the new password. 

Committees are encouraged to test their electronic filing passwords prior to the due date 
as failure to have a valid password could prevent a committee from filing timely reports 
with the FEC. The agency has stated that they anticipate that it may take up to two 
business days to process password requests.

Password resets can be requested here.

https://www.skadden.com/insights/publications/2018/11/fec-begins-sending-requests-to-pacs-and-other
https://webforms.fec.gov/psa/getstarted.htm
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